Atkinson Safety Committee Meeting Minutes

Date of Meeting: 5/7/2021
Time of Meeting: 10:00:00 AM
Date of Next Meeting: 6/21/2021

Committee Chairperson: Jennifer Fontana

Representatives Present
Sara Tetreault, Jennifer Fontana, Lutvija Becic
Management Representatives Present

Other Attendees Present
Representatives Absent

Old Business

Jennifer meeting Steven Smith on Friday, 5/7 to discuss new playground equipment.

Reader board still needs fixing.

New Business

Last time we discussed how our safety team is shifting to include COVID issues. How can the
safety team and COVID team work together and operate? Sara emailed Kyle Olsen from PPS
Safety Dept. Kyle Olsen's response was:

"These teams should really be working together, and should likely include many of the same
people. There should be a COVID response team, who meets weekly, and a building safety
team (safety committee) that meets monthly and discusses operational/logistical concerns."
The teams will continue to work together at Atkinson.

Teachers would like hooks in K-2 hallway. Request has been made to Mark Posey about this.
Recommendations

COVID team will continue to meet regularly.

We will wait to hear back from Mark Posey about hooks for hallway since Jennifer spoke to him
about this.

Status of Recommendations

Additional Notes

Filed By: Sara Tetreault, principal's secretary
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